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Taurus Exploration Inc.

2198 Bloomtield Highway il ECE lVE @

Farmington, New Mexico 87401
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Attention: Mr. Richard P. Corcoran QHE @@
R‘}

Re:  Downhole Commingling Applications
San Juan 32-5 Unit Nos. M & 13M ~T- 3+~ 5
/

T2 5

.

Dear Mr. Corcoran:
As per our phone conversation of July 23, 1998, enclosed please find your applications

for downhole commingling for the subject wells which you have requested be withdrawn. If1
can be of further assistance, please advise.

Sincerely, '
AN/
David Catanach

Engineer

xc: OCD-Aztec




